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State Senator Kevin Parker would like to wishes  L'shannah Tovah to his friends in
the Jewish Community.



 
The Boro Park community is a valued part of my constituent base. I Thank you for all
your support over the last 8 years and look forward to working with you in years to
come. I hope this year is filled with love, hope and prosperity.”


